December 22, 1971

Mr. and Mrs. Alexan Horasanci
102-55 67 Drive
./ Forest Hills, New York

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Horasanci:

We are extemely grateful for your
generous donation of the facsimile of the
.Shakespeare folie you were kind enough to
donate to the Diocese.

We will be most pleased to place it
in our Library.

An acknowledgement will also go to
Dr. Pauline Goodian.

Very best wishes and thank you again.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian
Executive Director
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